Nlfeb06

INTERNATIONAL  AMATEUR  RADIO UNION.  REGION  3
                   
MONITORING  SYSTEMS  NEWSLETTER. FEBRUARY  2006


The information given last month’s report regarding the operation of CNR-1 in Chinese on 18160 kHz, is not totally correct, as the station is sill being heard in other parts of  SE Asia. Hence, I am requesting the Officials in CRSA to take note of this problem and help us in getting this frequency of 18160 kHz free from CNR-1 with its Chinese transmissions.

The report from the Thai Coordinator needs special attention, as there is no feed back to him, on his important observations. Anyone taking the challenges ???

As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

http://www.iarums-r1.org www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2,iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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